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Dear all, 
  
In order to harmonize process with others European TSOs, GDF SUEZ is favourable for the adoption of PRISMA 

as the GB interconnection point capacity booking platform. 
  
Best regards 
  

Isabelle Magne 
Capacity & Physical Assets 
Energy Management Trading 
Branche Energie Europe 
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De : Joint Office [mailto:enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk]  
Envoyé : vendredi 12 juillet 2013 15:04 

Objet : National Grid Open Letter on Implementation of CAM 
  

This message is being issued at the request of National Grid 

  
Dear Colleague, 
  
As you know National Grid and the other EU TSOs are required to implement the EU CAM Regulation 
by November 2015.  One of the features of CAM is that cross-border capacity must be sold on a joint 
booking platform.  The attached open letter gives some more information on how we currently plan to 
meet this obligation.  I would be very happy to hear your thoughts on these plans. 
  
If you would like to respond to the open letter please do so by email 
to europeanpolicy@nationalgrid.com before 20th September. 
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